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To Whom it may concern,

After reading an article in our local newspaper (The Echo) dated gt July2015, | am concerned about
the proposed removal of registered nurses being available far an chifts in nursing homes, My
husband is Currently a resident at in northern N.S.w.

I have witnessed some residents needing qualified medical assistance at times, | strongly oppose the
removal of registered nurses on all shifts as js presently required by legislation.

Yours Sincerely

= Al L ERE





